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Home Learning 

This term we have looked at Egyptians, Forces and Magnets, Algorithms, French colours, and Fractions.  

The children produced some amazing work - creating games with magnets, which really challenged us as teachers, producing 

amazing facts about Egyptian Pharaohs and creating some great Scratch programs that could make a sprite move and talk. As 

well as this the children have continued to work hard on TT Rockstars and Spelling Frame each week.  

Clearly they have enjoyed this home learning and as teachers, we look forward to seeing what they produce this term.   

Year 3 Fairy Tales 

One of our English genres last half term was Fairy Tale narratives. The children were brilliant at 

adapting and changing well-known fairy tales and writing new ones - with a twist. Florrie wrote a 

particularly amazing one named 'Sally and the jelly beanstalk' which was a joy to read. Florrie 

included many descriptive features such as fronted adverbials, expanded noun phrases and   

conjunctions. Her handwriting and presentation was incredible too!  


